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We only screened dirt on Saturday, September 7th this week but still we recovered some interesting artifacts. We had 13 
people at the site on what was another hot and humid day!!  Well done to all those folks who turned out. 

 
 

 
It was a hot and humid day but those shades really helped to 
keep us cool 

 

 
New member Gigi Jamison screens with Tom Williams 

 

 
Dr. Jason attacks the dirt pile. The lack of rain was causing the 

dirt to become rock hard again 

 
Jim Horner and his son Ryan were at the screening site again  

 

 

 
Paige Hill found this artifact in her screen 

 

 
Some of the artifacts that were found on Saturday 7th 


